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NOTICE1 
 

IN THE MATTER OF THE CLEAN ENERGY PROGRAMS AND BUDGETS FOR 

FISCAL YEAR 2021 – TRUE-UP, REVISED BUDGETS AND PROGRAM CHANGES 

 

Docket No. QO20080539 

 
TAKE NOTICE THAT pursuant to the “Open Public Meetings Act,” N.J.S.A. 10:4-6 et seq., the 
New Jersey Board of Public Utilities (“NJBPU” or “Board”) is requesting written comments on the 
New Jersey Clean Energy Programs and Budgets for Fiscal Year 2021 – True-up, Revised 
Budgets and Program Changes.  These budget revisions are intended to reconcile the estimated 
expenses and commitments made in fiscal year 2020 and to “true-up” the differences.  
 
The revised budget and revised compliance filings, along with the Request for Comments can 
be found https://njcleanenergy.com/main/njcep-policy-updates-request-comments/policy-
updates-and-request-comments. 
 
Commenters are encouraged to file comments electronically through the Board’s External 
Access Portal upon obtaining a MyNewJersey Portal ID.  Once you establish a MyNewJersey 
account, an authorization code is required which you can request by emailing the NJBPU’s IT 
Helpdesk at BPUITHELPDESK@bpu.nj.gov.  Members of the public may file written comments 
regardless of whether they participated in the public meetings.  Written comments may also be 
submitted electronically to Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov in PDF or Word format with the subject 
“Request for Comments - Proposed NJCEP FY21 True-Up Budget, Budget Revisions and 
Program Changes.”  Comments should be submitted by 5 p.m. on Tuesday, March 9, 2021. 
 
Please note that these comments are considered “public documents” for purposes of the State’s 
Open Public Records Act.  Stakeholders may identify information that they seek to keep 
confidential by submitting them in accordance with the confidentiality procedures set forth in 
N.J.A.C. 14:1-12.3. 
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Staff will be holding an informational session on the proposed true-up budget and proposed 
program revisions.   
 
When: Mar 4, 2021 11:30 AM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 
 
Topic: Clean Energy True Up Budget 
 
Please click the link below to join the webinar: 
https://zoom.us/j/93178796658 
 
Or iPhone one-tap: US: +13017158592, 93178796658# or +13126266799, 93178796658#  
 
Or Telephone: 
 
Dial (for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location): 
 
US: +1 301 715 8592 or +1 312 626 6799 or +1 646 558 8656 or +1 253 215 8782 or +1 346 
248 7799 or +1 669 900 9128  
 
Webinar ID: 931 7879 6658 
 
International numbers available: https://zoom.us/u/acRfrDSe9A 
 
 
 
 

_____________________  
Aida Camacho-Welch 
Secretary of the Board  

 
Dated: February 23, 2021 
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